
 

Wembrook Primary School 
Avenue Road, 

Nuneaton 
CV11 4LU 

Telephone: 024 76382961 
Fax: 024 76356317 

Email: admin2629@welearn365.com 
www.wembrook.warwickshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher  Simon Pearson 
 

Newsletter 28                                                                  Wednesday 11th May 2022 

B
e
li

e
v
e
 a

n
d
 A

c
h

ie
v
e
 

Nursery 2023! 
With a long waiting list and some disappointed parents, our Nursery is full for the 
next academic year. We are already accepting application forms for 2023 and 2024. 
As Wembrook parents, we would strongly advise you to get your child’s name down 
as soon as possible, as we operate on a first come, first served, approach. 

A Wembrook Baby 
Mr and Mrs Patel had their first    
baby in March. As they met at 
Wembrook, when Mr Patel was a 
teacher here, this is we believe our 
first Wembrook baby.  
As you can hopefully see Arya is 
beautiful and already has more hair 
than Mr Patel!  
Mr Pearson is slightly disappointed 
that they did not name her         
Dragonfly! 

School Uniform 
With the sun desperately trying to bring warmer    
weather, please ensure your child has a name in all 
clothing that they may discard when they become hot.  
We presently have over 20 jumpers, all with no names, 
in our lost property box! 



 

Attendance 
Our Great Attendance Competition is now underway. 
The challenge for every class is to have as many weeks where 
their class attendance is over 96.5% for the school week. 
If they achieve that then they win tokens which could result in 
some exciting prizes at the end of the term. 

PLEASE SUPPORT YOUR CHILD BY  
ENSURING THEY ARE IN SCHOOL EVERYDAY THEY 
ARE WELL…...AND ARE ON TIME! 

Shhhhhhh…….. Save the Date! 

Big announcement coming up about Wednesday 13th July. 
It begins with W and ends in K and is often the highlight of the 
school year!!! 

Sanctuary at Bedworth              

Built to Burn. Designed to Heal. 
 
For anyone who has suffered loss during the   
pandemic Nuneaton and Bedworth Borough 
Council have commissioned a very special art 
project which will culminate in a newly installed 
piece of art being set on fire. 
21st –28th May 2022. Miners’ Welfare Park,  
Bedworth 
 
For more details please go to: 
sanctuary-event.com  

Friday 27th May Queens Platinum Jubilee Celebrations  

Monday 30th May– Friday 3rd 
June (inclusive) 

Half term holiday. School closed 

Monday 13th June Music Concert 5:30pm 

Tuesday 14th June– Friday 17th 
June 

Year Six go to Paris 

Monday 20th June Year Six Leavers Photograph. 

Friday 24th June INSET day. School closed 

Friday 1st July Summer Fayre 

Friday 8th July Reports go home. 

Monday 18th July Parents Evening 

Thursday 21st July End of the Summer Term.  

Dates for your Diary 


